
 

 

SCHOOL TRIP TO THE THEATRE 

Last Thursday, November 10th, we (Filipa 

and Eva) accompanied several classes 

from grades 2-8 from the special primary 

school to the theatre. The play was called 

“Motyl” (which means butterfly) and was 

about a young girl who was afraid of going 

to sleep in the dark and the dream she 

had one night.  It showed which emotions 

children could face related to fears and 

night terrors.  

The children seemed to have enjoyed the play.  

The theatre was located downtown so we went there by tram. It is a nice old 

building.  

We supported the children and thanks to the multilingual character of the trip, 

everyone could practice foreign languages. 

Eva and Filipa 

 


